
July 18, 2001 

Director, Division of Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

TO THE DIRECTOR: 

This letter is to inform you of our objections to the application being submitted for 
certificate to provide water and wastewater services by the Kings Point Utility, Inc, Post 
Office Box 420521, Florida 34742. We are homeowners at 1795 Kings Highway, 
Kissimmee, Florida, 34744, 01-26-29 Kings Point Subdivision PB108 109, Lot 13. 

The Kissimmee Utility Authority has been providing water and wastewater services to 
us since May of 1994 and we prefer that it remain the same. 

Please advise us accordingly as to any changes to the application of the certificate or 
approval by the Commission. 

Si nce re I y , 

Richard% Elizabeth Valentino 

cc: Martin S. Freidman, Esq. 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
Blairstone Pines Dr. 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Kissimmee Utility Authority 
Attn: Brian Wheeler 
101 N. Church St., 2nd Flr. 
Kissimmee, FL 34741 
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